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PUBLIC NOTICE FOR 
PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING SERVICES 

 
The City of Central in East Baton Rouge Parish, State of Louisiana, is seeking Statements of 
Qualifications from qualified firms interested in providing complete engineering services for the 
following project: 
 
CITY OF CENTRAL 
HOOPER ROAD DRIVEWAY CULVERT REPLACEMENTS  
R. F. Q. NO. 18-CC-02 
CONSULTANT FEE: TO BE DETERMINED 
 
Statement of Qualifications shall be submitted within the guidelines established in the Request 
for Qualifications package. Interested firms may obtain a hard copy of the official Request for 
Qualifications (RFQ) package by requesting a copy in person from City Hall at 13421 Hooper Rd, 
Ste 9, Central, LA 70818 or by requesting a copy via email to jferguson@ibts.org. The firm selected 
for this project will be required to execute a contract for Professional Engineering Services. Any 
questions or problems related to the download of the RFQ package should be directed by email 
to jferguson@ibts.org.    
 

Respondents must deliver an original and seven copies of Statements of Qualifications and an 
electronic copy on a CD-ROM in PDF on or before APRIL 26, 2018 at 2:00 p.m. CST in a sealed 
container plainly marked as follows: 
 
City of Central 
ATTN: City of Central Hooper Road Driveway Culvert Replacements  
RFQ No. 18-CC-02  
13421 Hooper Road, Suite 9 
Central, Louisiana 70818-9200 
 
Proposer is solely responsible for the timely delivery of its proposal.  Failure to meet the proposal 
opening date and time shall result in rejection of the proposal. 
 
The City of Central is an Equal Opportunity Employer. Therefore, all respondents are encouraged 
to utilize minority participation to the extent possible through the use of small, disadvantaged, 
and women-owned businesses as suppliers or sub-consultants. 
 
The members of the City Council request that all consultants or others involved with this project 
not contact any council or selection committee members 
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concerning this project during the selection process period. 
 
Additionally, the Mayor requests that the Consultants submit requested information only. 
Unless otherwise stated or required by the instructions, all other attachments or 
embellishments shall be excluded. 
 
The Selection Committee will meet tentatively on Thursday, May 3rd, 2018 at 1:00 p.m. at 
City Hall to select a consultant for the services advertised herein. The Selection meeting is 
open to the public and representatives from all interested firms are invited to be present. 
In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance, 
please call the City of Central at 225-261-5988, describing the assistance that is necessary. 
The City of Central reserves the right to reject all of the submittals in response to this 
Request for Qualifications. 
 
CITY OF CENTRAL 
JUNIOR SHELTON 
MAYOR 
 


